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2-10-20
Dear Parent/Guardian,

 

I wish to inform you that a member of our school community has tested positive for Covid-19. 
 
I have sought the most up-to-date advice from the Public Health Agency (PHA) and the PHA officer has indicated that no further action is required as, due to strict protocols being followed in school, this should not impact on any other members of our school community.

School will continue to operate as normal.
 
I do appreciate the concerns of parents, pupils and the wider school community and wish to reassure you that every precaution has been taken.

 

Ensuring the safety of pupils and staff is my absolute priority and I will continue to monitor this situation carefully and keep you informed.

 

Parents with any questions or concerns are welcome to contact me at jshipley527@c2kni.net 

 

Kind regards,

 

J Shipley

principal

